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Third Grade News


Mrs. Brown’s Room


October 28, 2011





Check out the back side


Of our newsletter!





HALLOWEEN





Everyone is very excited about Halloween. Here are a few reminders about our school Halloween celebration:





Students may not wear their costumes or make-up to school. We will have plenty of time after lunch to get into our costumes. Parents may come at 1:30 to do make-up if necessary, and we will have plenty of parent helpers here to help as well. 





Our party begins at 1:30. The parade begins at 2:00 downstairs and we will join it when it gets to our classroom. 





Remember that no violent themed masks or costumes are allowed at school.











REMINDERS





Oct. 31 – Halloween Parade 2:00





Nov. 7,9,10 – Parent/Teacher


			Conferences





Nov. 10  - Half Day of School





	�


 of our Newsletter!





	If you need to contact Mrs. Brown during the day, try email. I usually check it in the morning, at lunch, and at the end of the day. 


Address:		cbrown@hassk12.org





ADDITON ACE


	Students are working on memorizing the addition facts. Please help your child with this at home. (A great way to utilize car time is to ask them math facts.)


	Congratulations to our first students to become Addition Aces!





		Abby Waller


		Nick Brownlee





	We hope to see this list grow each week. Keep practicing!








SPECIALS SCHEDULE:


Next week’s rotation is:





Monday – Music


Tuesday - Gym


Wednesday – Technology


Thursday – Media


Friday - Music





*Please help your child to remember his/her library book on our scheduled Media days.














GRADES





Third graders will be receiving letter grades on their report cards this year. This is something new that may take some adjusting to for both you and your child. To better prepare for report cards and conferences, I will be marking some student papers with letter grades. I hope that this will give you an indication of what to expect at parent teacher conferences in November. 
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